
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Monday December 17, 2018 

 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  5:30-6:30 p.m. Mini Boys Basketball B Team; 
6:30-8:00 p.m. Bantam Girls Basketball. 
 
Just a reminder that this Friday, the last day before Christmas Break, will be a full day 
for students. 
 
January 7, 2019 there will be no school for students as it will be a Professional Learning 
Day for Staff. Students will return to school, after the holidays, on Tuesday, January 8, 2019. 
 
We are looking for donations of old skipping ropes, balls, etc., that children could take  
out on the playground.  Also if anyone has any old games, Lego, Lincoln Logs, etc. that  
they could donate to the school for children to play in the school during inclement  
weather it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 

New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

 
To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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